From: Admin142 <Admin142@chicagopolice.org>

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 2:26 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Amanda Vanek <Amanda.Vanek@chicagopolice.org>

Subject: Donation for the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation's 63rd Annual Recognition Ceremony

Good Afternoon,

Please see the attached to-from Donation for the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation's
63 Annual Recognition Ceremony.

Thank you.

P.O. Bue

Bureau of Patrol - Administration
Bell 5-6210

Pax 0306

Fax 5-6983



CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 22 April 2024
BUREAU OF PATROL

TO: Steve |. Berlin
Executive Director
Chicago Board of Ethics

FROM: Jon Hein
Chief
Bureau of Patrol
Chicago Police Department

SUBJECT: Donation for the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation's 63rd
Annual Recognition Ceremony

Tom Waldera of the Chicago Board of Options Exchange has
graciously offered to purchase a table at the annual recognition ceremony in the name of
the Bureau of Patrol to show their appreciation for the Bureau's efforts. The Bureau of
Patrol wishes to accept this donation on behalf of the Department and will select
appropriate Department Members to attend the event.

Any questions can be directed to the undersigned in the Bureau of Patrol Administration
office at 312-745-6210.

Sl T

Jon P. Hein

Chief

Bureau of Patrol

Chicago Police Department
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